
 

 

19 January 2021 

Flinders heritage clearance update 

Taruga Minerals Limited (ASX: TAR, Taruga or the Company) provides the following update on the 

exploration activities and forward work program at the Flinders IOCG project in South Australia.  

In late December 2020, representatives of a local Aboriginal group participated in a 2-day field visit and 

survey with representatives from Strikeline Resources Pty Ltd (Strikeline) to observe the completed 

drilling locations and the proposed drilling sites, none of which fall within Native Title land or Native 

Title claim. Following this site visit, Strikeline received a follow up heritage report which is inconsistent 

with the observations made by Strikeline’s independently engaged archaeologist.  

Strikeline, as owner of the Flinders project, has written to the group noting the inconsistencies and is 

currently assessing and considering the pathway forward to recommence drilling at Flinders as a 

priority. 
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